
NACD Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Task Force Survey 
 
During NACD’s 2020 Summer Board Meeting, the NACD Board of Directors took up, voted on and 
approved a formal statement on diversity, equity and inclusion. The statement included creation of a 
task force to provide recommendations back to the board on DEI issues for NACD and our 3,000 
conservation districts. 

 
NACD’s Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Task Force began work earlier this fall and needs feedback from 
our conservation districts. The following survey will take approximately 5 minutes to complete. This 
survey will remain open until October 23. 

1. District Name 
2. State 
3. NACD has provided leadership in diversity, equity and inclusion. 

Agree-----Neutral-----Disagree 
4. What resources would you like to see from NACD on DEI? 

o Trainings 
o Meetings & Conferences 
o Guides & Templates 
o Funding 
o Other (please specify) 

5. Please describe challenges and/or successes your district has experiences related to DEI. 

 
Please use the following space for DEI resources your district is willing to share (e.g. projects, 
presentations, guides, etc) 

6. URL 
7. Upload (PDF, DOC, DOCX, PNG, JPG, JPEG, GIF files supported) 

 

For files that exceed 16MG please contact kimberly-uldricks@nacdnet.org 
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